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2nd October 2017 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Parent Governor 
 

 
Thank you to everyone who took the time to vote for the new Parent Governor.  
 
 
After counting the returned voting slips, Mr Ben Surtees received the most votes and 
will now be the new Parent Governor with immediate effect.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Karen Bilner 
Head Teacher 
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